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The workshop was called to order by Chairman Flowers at 5:00p.m., CT. 

DOWLING PARRISH- BUILDING OFFICIAL/STATE HOUSING INITIATIVES PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM 
(SHIP) COORDINATOR 

Attorney Fuqua and the Board of County Commissioners reviewed the two applications which were 
submitted for the Building Official, Dan Clemons and Jerry Guilford. After reviewing the applications the 
Board allowed each applicant to state why they would like to have this position. 

Mr. Joe Wood advised the Board of its options, hiring an employee to be the Building Official or 
contracting these services. There was discussion of the provision license requirements and application 
process. It may be necessary for the applicant to go before the Building Code Administrators and 
Inspectors Board which meets quarterly and their next meeting is April 8-10, 2015 in order to get their 
"provisional" license. 

The Workshop was adjourned. 

THOMAS G. FLOWERS, CHAIRMAN 

ATIEST: 
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